
In order to allow for the receipt, retention and treatment of concerns received by Boyd Gaming 

Corporation regarding accounting, internal accounting controls, or auditing matters, anyone 

who desires to submit concerns related to the above-referenced matters should call the Boyd 

Gaming Corporation reporting hotline at 866-482-8355. 


